
 

PARTNERS 
The York River Study Committee which includes town-appointed members from 
Eliot, Kittery, South Berwick and York and agency representatives from the 
National Park Service, Wells National Estuarine Research Reserve, Maine 
Department of Transportation, and the Maine Coastal Program.  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (completed December 2018) 
 

A build-out study of the York River watershed was prepared to provide 
information on the extent of development allowed under existing regulations and 
future scenarios and the potential impact on watershed resources under each 
scenario.  The analysis was utilized to provide information to be used in 
developing resource protection strategies and guide changes to regulations for 
the long-term protection of resources as part of this project.  
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
York River Watershed Tool: https://www.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/
index.html?appid=d169ff687de44a25908434cb7970b47c 
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Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric 
Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce Grants CZM NA16NOS4190118 and 
A17NOS4190116 to the Maine Coastal Program.  Coastal Community Grants are 
awarded and administered by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation 
and Forestry Municipal Planning Assistance Program.  
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